WRITTEN QUESTION P-3893/03
by Chris Davies (ELDR)
to the Commission

Subject: Health warnings on cigarette packs

The Commission is currently preparing a library file of illustrations and graphic warnings intended to
be used to complement written health warnings on cigarette packs while conforming to the
requirements of the single market.

When does the Commission now expect this work to be complete, and from what date will those

Member States that wish to require tobacco manufacturers to print such visual warnings on cigarette
packs be able to do so?
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